
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Churchdown Club May Newsletter 
 

It’s been great seeing so many of you back over the last few weekends and enjoying a pint, 
glass of wine or Pimms on the green, thank you for your support!! 

 
We weren’t so lucky with the weather over the bank holiday weekend but with the second 

one at the end of May and the prospect of indoor seating we will look forward to welcoming 
you! 

 
Our current summer opening times are: 

Friday 3pm – 10pm 
Saturday midday – 10pm 

Sunday midday – 7pm 
 

Please ensure you continue to check in using the Track & Trace app or give your details to 
one of our members of staff, find your table and we will come and take your order and bring 

your drink to your table. 
 

You may have seen that we are currently recruiting for a weekend cook, if you know of 
anyone wanting to join our friendly team, please ask them to get in contact, our kitchen has 
a 5* food hygiene rating which we are proud of and we have exciting plans for food at the 

Club with a menu to help develop and delicious summer afternoon teas to prepare, the role 
has plenty of scope for development!! 

 
Events this month: We have Clubbercise starting on Friday 21 May in the skittle alley, please 

contact for details on how to book this class!! 
Saturday 22 May the bowls green will be ready for the official grand opening, a massive 

milestone and achievement, we can’t wait to welcome teams and new bowlers to 
Churchdown Village Bowls Club!! 

 



We will update you again later this month as the roadmap continues out of lockdown. 
 

The Management and Committee at Churchdown Club 


